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15/05/2019  21:55:222019/1812/P INT Judith Freedman I am generally in favour of the use of the building as a children's theatre, but I do not agree to adding cafe with 

a powerful extractor fan to a residential area. As residents, we do not need to have our air tainted by 

restaurant-level fumes, when there are plenty of facilities just up the road on the High Street. A simple cafe 

selling drinks and pre-made snacks would be sufficient.

15/05/2019  21:44:102019/1812/P OBJBOBXI Maisie Lawrence I live on Gayton Road and while I generally support the idea of a puppet theatre and bookshop, I would like to 

formally object to the size of the proposed kitchen and extractor unit, which seems excessive and 

inappropriate for a domestic street. It will be very unpleasant for those living next door. I request that the 

premises is licensed to serve tea, coffee, cake etc on the premises but not serve cooked food or provide a 

takeaway service.

If it were granted, it could attract the same queues as the stand by The King William pub and lead to even 

more crepe-related litter being strewn round Hampstead. It would be noisy and smelly for domestic 

neighbours. 

I would also like to ask if the owners can find a way to restrict visitors coming by car. We are already a highly 

polluted and congested area. Could we ensure no extra parking is granted for visitors, and perhaps they could 

charge less for those arriving by public transport?

15/05/2019  14:06:542019/1812/P OBJ Herrmann I am a resident of Gayton Road and am concerned about where rubbish bins will be stored for this property - 

presumably a commercial cafe will be putting out a fair amount of rubbish. The pavement is very narrow 

outside the property on all sides and there is no space for bins and for pedestrians. There are a lot of children, 

elderly people and blind people in the street and the junction of Gayton and willow toad is very busy and quite 

dangerous at certain times of day. This makes any reduction in pavement size a real concern. 

Additionally I am concerned about the plan to install an industrial fan which would be very noisy and also 

smelly for near neighbours- why would a small cafe producing cakes and biscuits need such a fan? 

The idea of a theatre and book shop and small cafe is very nice but the issue of rubbish and commercial 

cooking is a real concern in a residential street.
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